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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,  

        The Lord is working in our lives!  It is a great feeling to know that you are 
in the very center of the will of God!  The past few months have been filled with 
spiritual victories as well as personal trials. We have had to face trials like flat 
tires, broken teeth, and sick children; but the Lord has met the need every step 
of the way!  We are excited about the days ahead and are trusting God for 
great things! 


A Big Announcement 
We are happy to announce to you that we are expecting our 3rd baby!  
Rebekah is doing well and our baby is due sometime in December.  Please 
pray for the health of Rebekah and our new baby.  


Family 
We are having a great time traveling this country.  In July we celebrated 
Savannah’s 4th birthday!  It seems like yesterday we were holding our baby 
Savannah for the first time and now she is 4 years old.  Time moves too fast!  
Micah is having fun seeing all the new sights and meeting new friends.   
 

Ministry 
We are currently making preparations for our 2013 IBOM Kenya Conference. I 
want to thank all of you that have given to meet the financial need.  Currently, 
we are only $300 away from our goal. Please pray that this last amount would 
come in soon!   


Kenya 
We have been receiving great reports from our national pastors on the field.  
There is a great move of God in Western Kenya!  We are currently working to 
make the update letters from our national pastors available to you.  They will 
be a great blessing to you! 


                His For Kenya, 
        

              Spencer Smith
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